

Furoshiki workshop

As a commemorative event of the 60th anniversary of diplomatic relations between Japan and New Zealand, a Furoshiki workshop was held on Monday 20 February at the Japan Information and Cultural Centre. Furoshiki are reusable, eco-friendly Japanese wrapping cloths. 17 people participated and learned about the history of Furoshiki, as well as wrapping techniques from Ms Helen Kono (ex JET Programme participant).

The Japan Information and Cultural Centre is organising various Japanese cultural workshops throughout 2012. We will post information about these future workshops on our website.



Helen Kono teaches the class.



Participants try wrapping items with Furoshiki.